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Comments: To Whom It May Concern,

 

I strongly oppose the U.S. Forest Service from allowing fixed anchors or fixed anchor equipment within public

lands.  

 

Allowing fixed anchors and/or equipment gives one group (rock climbers) preference of public land use over all

other groups.  If this were allowed, why couldn't hunters then install blinds, stands/scaffolding and just leave them

also?

 

This should not be allowed, as public lands are for all groups, interests, activities, etc...

 

Thank you.


